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Dear Colleagues,

This is to express my enthusiasm to collaborate on observations of occultations of stars by solar-system objects. This is an outstanding opportunity, not only scientifically, but pedagogically.  It would give an excellent opportunity for young astronomers to learn observing and data analysis techniques while working on a project which would allow them to make a significant contribution.  With the rapid growth of the Undergraduate Astronomy major at CU, and the continued strength of our Graduate program we should be a strong partner.

I will fulfill my duties as collaborator on this grant as specified in the proposal to NSF solicitation 01-171 (Major Research Instrumentation Program).

Sincerely,

Douglas K. Duncan

Director of Astronomical Laboratories

